
 Attention All Fifth Grade Parents!!!!!!!  

2015-2016  

Here are the dates for 5th grade parent orientation at 

MVMS. Orientations are for current FIFTH grade parents 

only. Each orientation lasts approximately one hour. 
 

Sign Up online! Go to the Mill Valley Middle School Website- 

Click on the Student Activities Link and select school 

orientation. 

www.mvschools.org/ms 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
Orientations are for fifth grade parents who are 

enrolled in one of the five public elementary schools in 

Mill Valley.  
 

 

November 5th  Thursday 9:00-10:00 a.m.  

 

February 4th      Thursday  9:00- 10:00 a.m. 

 

March 3th         Thursday  6:45-8:00 p.m 

 

 

 


